
 

            City of Walnut 
City Council Meeting 

August 10​th​, 2020, 7:00 P.M. 
Call to Order 

Mayor Karen Crapson called the meeting to order with Council Members Brian Kirkpatrick, Brian Crapson, 

Jamie Burke, Joshua Sturm, and Cory Scott, all in attendance. Also in attendance were City Clerk Saralyn Boyd, City 

Treasurer Samantha Guy, City Superintendent Craig Kirkpatrick, Librarian Sierra Kirkpatrick, and City Attorney 

Timothy Fielder.  

Approval of Agenda 

Brian Crapson made a motion to approve the meeting agenda. Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion. All 

were in favor. 

 

Approval of Minutes 

Brian Kirkpatrick motioned for approval of the minutes from the previous regular meeting. Brian Crapson 

seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

 

Approval of Bills 

Brian Crapson made a motion to approve the bills.  Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion. All were in 

favor. 

 

Clerk’s Report 

The account balance as of August 10th, is $66,665.02. As for delinquent utility accounts for July, one 

delinquent account was closed and the initial deposit was applied to the delinquent bill. The number of utility bills 

left for August collection is currently reported at ten accounts. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

City Treasurer, Samantha Guy, reported all was accurate for the reports for July. 

 

Old Business 

Mayor Karen Crapson stated that she will contact Rusty at Cr. Co. Emergency Department again for an 

update on the Official ID’s. She mentioned they have the pictures and the information, and are just waiting for the 

ID’s to be done. 
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New Business 

The council discussed items such as ordering portable toilets, dumpsters, electric connections, etc. for 

Labor Day Weekend celebration. Josh Sturm made a motion to donate $500 to WCSO for Labor Day weekend 

expenses. Brian Kirkpatrick seconded the motion. All were in favor. 

 

Maintenance Report  

Water Station Repairs are still in progress. Craig was going to set up a time with Brian Crapson to do the 

welding that is needed on the pipe. 

Librarian’s Report 

Librarian Sierra Kirkpatrick stated the infant swing was ordered for the park and a receipt will be brought 

to the Clerk later that week. 

Councilmember Concerns 

Brian Kirkpatrick questioned if the mowing of city properties would be mowed again before Labor Day 

weekend. Karen mentioned she would call him to make sure. 

 

Call for Adjournment 

Brian Kirkpatrick made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Cory Scott seconded the motion. All were in 

favor.  
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